
2679
Sponsor(s): Representative Mulliken

Brief Description: Requiring commercial drivers to understand
English.

HB 2679 - DIGEST

Finds that a working knowledge of the English language is
essential for applicants wishing to be issued a commercial driver’s
license.

Finds that it is essential for the safety and security of
Washington’s traveling public that those persons issued a
commercial driver’s license be able to understand directions given
by law enforcement personnel, and be able to understand and
communicate with law enforcement personnel.


